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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Rebekah Davis <rebekahpousardien@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 8:41 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Flooding of the Mill Bayou

The community of Roland is very worried about the low standard of treated waste that will come in contact 
with kids and adults who hunt and play in Mill Bayou. Please do your due diligence and perform a water study 
to see how this sewage treatment plant will effect the surrounding area. The community deserves that.  
 
Please deny the Paradise Valley sewage facility and I also request a public hearing. 
 
Rebekah L. Davis 


